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SATURDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2021 

SOUTH WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

The following actions were taken at the Special Meeting of the South Windsor Planning & 

Zoning Commission on Tuesday, December 7, 2021:  

1. Denied Appl. 21-36P, 25 Talbot Lane Site Plan- request by UW Vintage Lane II, LLC for site 

plan approval for a 359,640 sq ft distribution facility on 30.37 acres of property, on property 

located at 5, 25 Talbot Lane, 475 and 551 Governor’s Highway, I zone  

 

                    Bart Pacekonis, Chairman 

              

 

 

 


